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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
DISASTER DEBRIS MONITORING SERVICES

HANCOCK COUNTY, MS

Hancock County, Mississippi is seeking a qualified Contractor (hereinafter “Contractor”), to 
perform the scope of work addressed in the Request for Proposals (RFP) to provide Disaster 
Debris Monitoring Services in response to cleanup and debris removal following a major 
disaster event. The selected Contractor will be expected to provide disaster debris 
monitoring services to include debris generated from the public beaches, rights-of-way, 
private property, drainage areas/canals, waterways, and other areas designated as eligible by 
the County. Contractors desiring to provide services, as described in the RFP, shall submit 
sealed proposals in an original and eight (8) complete copies not later than 10:00 a.m., CDT, 
on Monday, October 17, 2022, to Hancock County, Mississippi, c/o County Administrator, 
854 Highway 90, Bay St. Louis, MS  39520. 

Proposals shall be submitted in a sealed envelope and plainly marked on the outside of the 
package “Disaster Debris Monitoring Services RFP.”

Unless modified in writing by the County, as set forth herein, a submitted proposal shall 
remain in full force and effect until the proposal is either rejected by the County or if 
accepted and awarded, until the contract work is fully completed with a certificate of 
completion being executed therewith.  The County reserves the right to accept or reject any 
or all proposals, with or without cause, to waive technicalities, or to accept the proposal 
which, in its sole judgment, best serves the interest of the County, or to award a contract to 
the next most qualified proposers if a successful proposer does not execute a contract within 
fourteen (14) days after approval of the selection by the County

A full copy of the RFP will be available upon request to the County beginning on Friday, 
September 16, 2022, at 12:00 p.m.. To receive a full copy of the RFP please send an email to 
Valerie Fitts at valerie.fitts@co.hancock.ms.us or via telephone at 228-467-0172.
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